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Mr. Reber asked if the preparation of charts for the National
Security Con could be postponed from February 10 to February 19
because Mr. _ who prepared these, had transferred from 0/RR to his
staff. Mr. Jackson concurred.

Mr. McConnel reported that the Deputy Director had agreed to
have Mr. Baird explain the training program at the meeting of the
Assistant Directors next Monday.

Mr. McConnel said that agreement had been reached on dispersal.
State was to go to the Southwest; Defense to the West; and CIA to the
Northwest, not less than 20 miles from Washington. Mr. McConnel stated
further, however, that he believed from the way the program was going that
it would completely blow up shortly.

Mr. Kirkpatrick reported that a request had been received from
the Bureau of the Budget to prepare a study on economic warfare. He said
he would acknowledge the request and send it to Mr. Reber for coordination.

Mr. Jackson asked Mr. McConnel to state on vouchers "approved
by Murray McConnel" and send them through to the Director for signature.
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